From: "pyhs" <pyhs@ceinternet.com.au>
Subject: Thank you from Yamba Museum
Date: 21 May 2008 1:20:17 PM

To: <wayne@humph.org>

Dear Wayne

On behalf of the Port of Yamba Historical Society | would like to
thank you and the members of the Loosely Woven troupe for coming
to Yamba and staging the Loosely Woven Concert.

The concert was a huge success with 110 people attending and
$1160.00 raised, this money will be put to good use to fund the
ongoing development of Yamba Museum.

As well as a successful fund-raiser the concert was an uplifting
musical and community event for the people of Yamba and the
feedback we have received is that everyone enjoyed themselves
immensely.

Thank you again to the group for treating us to such a wonderful
concert and we hope to see you all in Yamba sometime soon.

Yours truly,

Anne McCallum
Secretary
Port of Yamba Historical Society
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